
Public Question – Council 5 February 2015 

 

The McCarthy and Stone site on Torre Marine in Torquay is an eyesore, with no sign of this 

development being progressed for many months. 

The site is also potentially dangerous to playing children as in places there is a long drop the 

other side of the fencing which breaks or falls over in bad weather on a regular basis. 

Given that the lack of action is also holding back the adoption of the Torre Marine site by the 

Council, please could an update on what negotiations the Council have held with McCarthy 

and Stone to resolve this blot on the landscape? 

Submitted by Swithin Long 


